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04 September 2020 
 
 

Bid Bulletin No. 1 
RFP-081-PHL-2020 

 
 

Subject: Development of the Nationally Determined Contribution (NDC) Financial Plan. 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
Please be informed that we received inquiries from prospective firms, table below shows the responses 
on the inquiries. 

No. Inquiry Response/Clarification 

1 . We understand RFP-081-PHL-2020 has the same scope of 
work as the earlier RFP published last year. Please confirm if 
this is re-tendering of RFP PHL-SC-2019-025 (Consulting Firm 
for The Development of the Nationally Determined 
Contribution (NDC) Financial Plan). 

Yes, this is a re-tender 
process of RFP PHL-SC-2019-
025. 

We regret to inform you that 
as matter of policy we are 
prohibited from disclosing 
the reason for retendering 
this requirement. 

2 If yes, would it be possible to know the reason for re-
tendering? We would like to understand if that will have a 
bearing on our decision to bid for this opportunity. 

3 Is the current bid open to international consultants? Yes, this solicitation  is open 
to all international and 
national  firms/companies.  

4 Is there a requirement for local experts from the Philippines? 
Qualification requirement of the personnel and evaluation 
criteria do not mention prior project experience in Philippines 

The requirement is open to 
both local and international 
experts that have the 
qualifications mentioned in 
pages 22 and 23,  under item 
I and K of the RFP. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

No. Inquiry Response/Clarification 

5 It is mentioned in the RFP that the location of work will be 
Manila. If the bid is open for international consultants, can you 
clarify, if the requirement is still applicable. 

Yes, the location of work is in 
Manila. Note that this tender  
is open to both local and 
international 
firms/companies. Hence, the 
bidder has the flexibility to 
incorporate in the technical 
proposal strategies to 
address this requirement.  

 

Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 


